
David Tyler, P.E. 

Project Development Engineer 

FDOT, District 2 

1109 South Marion Avenue 

Lake City, FL 32025-5874 

Telephone:  (386) 961-7842 

E-mail: david.tyler@dot.state.fl.us 
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Thank you for participating in this public workshop.  FDOT remains committed 
to working with all project stakeholders.  There are many ways to provide 
comments. 

Complete a written comment form and 
drop it in the comment box provided at 
tonight’s meeting. 

Mail or email your comments to the 
FDOT Project Manager at the address 
provided below. 

THANK YOU 

CONTACT US 

MYDOTNEFL  MYDOTNEFL    MyFDOT_NEFL    

Project exhibits can be viewed after 

the workshop at: 

http://nflroads.com/sr8 

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, sex, age, religion, national origin, disability or family status.  

I-10 from I-295 to I-95 PD&E Study 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws 

for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of  Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by 

the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT. 

SCHEDULE & COST 

Overall Project Schedule 

PD&E Underway 

Design Underway 

Right of Way None Required 

Construction 2020* 

Preliminary Estimated Project Cost 

CONSTRUCTION $120 Million* 

*Subject to Change 

We encourage you to take an active part in this PD&E study. If you wish to 
discuss the project with a study team member or be added to the mailing list, 
please contact the project manager listed below.  Visit the project website at 
the link below or connect with us on Twitter, Facebook, or YouTube. 

PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

Project Development &  

Environment Study 
I-10 (SR 8) from I-295 to I-95 

Financial Project ID: 213326-2 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 
would like to welcome you to the public workshop 

for the proposed improvements along I-10 from I-295 to I-95. 

FDOT is conducting a Project 
Development & Environment 

(PD&E) Study to evaluate the addition of general purpose lane capacity 
improvements along I-10 from I-295 east to I-95, approximately 5 miles  
in Duval County. I-10 is a limited access facility that provides east-west 
access to and from the City of  Jacksonville. This portion of I-10 connects 
downtown Jacksonville with the western urbanized area of Jacksonville 
and Duval County.   

This segment of I-10 experiences 
peak period congestion due to 

demand that exceeds capacity. With expectations of continued traffic 
congestion, this PD&E Study will evaluate the addition of general 
purpose lanes to provide capacity improvements and relief to 
congestion.  

DATE 
Thursday 
March 30, 2017 

 
 

TIME 
Open House 
4:30—6:30 PM 

(No Presentation) 
Public Comment Period 

6:30 PM 
 

 

LOCATION 
FDOT Urban Office 

2198 Edison Avenue 
Jacksonville, FL 32204 

WELCOME 

PROJECT PURPOSE 

PROJECT NEED 

NORTH 

PROJECT LOCATION MAP 

Begin Project 

End Project 

FDOT Urban Office 

Project Area 

http://nflroads.com/sr8
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